
 

Wednesday, February 13th  

at 7 p.m. 

Kelwood Community Hall 
(#10 Mary Street, Kelwood, Manitoba) 

 

 

The Rural Municipality of Rosedale welcomes 

community feedback on the construction of the 

Kelwood Skating Rink and invites all members of the 

public to attend a public meeting aimed at 

encouraging community development.   

Please join us in having a conversation on how to 

achieve this community vision.   

 


